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Year 4 School Visit by Hobgoblin Theatre Company

Dear Parents/Carers,

On 29.1.20, a theatre company will be visiting Year 4 in school as part of this term’s project. The company will be performing a show about the Vikings, which links to our history work. They will also holding drama workshops to enhance the children’s performing skills which we are learning about in English lessons. The cost of the trip will be £8.25 per child.

Please pay £8.25 to school via the online payment system, ParentPay.  Trip money must be paid by 28.1.20 if the visit is to go ahead.

Please note that unfortunately as the school will incur costs once the visit is booked, we are unable to offer refunds if your child is not able to attend school on that day unless a medical letter is provided.

Yours faithfully


Year 4 Team
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